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NOTICE 

 

Notice No. HMC-Phil/06/2021                                                                              Date: 26.05.2021  

With immense pleasure this is to inform you that the Department of Philosophy in collaboration 

with Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC) organizes One-Day State Level Webinar on 

Reconsidering Human Values and Restoration of Human Rights in Pandemic Scenario: 

Philosophical Perspectives on June 12, 2021, Saturday, 3:30 PM onwards. The online platform 

of the Webinar will be Google Meet. All are cordially invited. 

 

                                                              

            Principal                                                                    

Hooghly Mohsin College                                                              Conveners                

                                                                                              Assistant Professors of Philosophy 

                                                                                                    Hooghly Mohsin College                                                                                                   

 


